
 
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release: April 19, 2021 

 

Altoona Early Education Center: Ribbon Cutting 
 
You're invited! Please join us as we cut the ribbon at our Early Education Center on April 21 at 3:45 pm. We 
hope to see you there. 
 

 
 
 

### 
 

Joyce Orth, Communications Coordinator 
School District of Altoona 

jorth@altoona.k12.wi.us   ·   715-839-6032 

Let's cut the ribbon! 
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